
 
 

 

January 31, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

Company：SCSK Corporation 

Representative：Tooru Tanihara 

Representative Director, President and Chief Operating Officer 

(Securities Code：9719 First Section, TSE) 

Contact：Masahiro Seki 

General Manager, Accounting Control Department 

(Tel： +81-3-5166-2500) 

 

Notice Concerning Voluntary Adoption of IFRS 

 

SCSK Corporation (“the Company”) resolved, at the meeting of the Board of Directors held on January 

31, 2020, to adopt International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) for its consolidated financial 

statements from the fiscal year ending March 31, 2021, replacing the previously employed J-GAAP 

standards. This decision was made for the purpose of improving the international comparability of the 

Company’s financial information in the capital market. 

 

The IFRS standards are to be scheduled to be applied beginning with the three-month period ending 

June 30, 2020. The tentative schedule for the voluntary adoption of IFRS is as follows. 

 

 

Schedule for Voluntary Adoption of IFRS (Tentative) 

Reporting Period Disclosure Materials Applied 
Standards 

Fiscal year ending 
March 31, 2020 

Nine-month period ended 
December 31, 2019 

Financial results summary and 
reports 

J-GAAP 

Full-year Financial results summary,* 
securities report, consolidated 
financial statements 

Fiscal year ending 
March 31, 2021 

Three-month period ending 
June 30, 2020;  
six-month period ending 
September 30, 2020;  
nine-month period ending 
December 31, 2020 

Financial results summaries and 
reports 

IFRS 

Full-year Financial results summary, 
securities report, consolidated 
financial statements 

* Financial forecasts for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2021, are scheduled to be disclosed based on 

IFRS standards. 


